
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On Friday 7th February we are having a ‘Let’s Rock Number Day’ where we will do all things to do 

with TT Rock Stars and Numbots! 

On this day, children are invited to come into school dressed as a rock star. They could choose to 

dress as their favourite rock star or be creative! There is no charge for this! It is purely for fun and to 

get children excited about using TT Rockstars and Numbots!   

During the day there will be opportunities to: battle other classes and teachers, do maths inspired 

activities, compose songs to help learn tables and investigate the magic of timetables.  

In addition, we will have a GLOW UP station where children can have a glow up.  The cost of this will 

be £1 per child. Any money made will be used to update our maths equipment for the children.  

As a school, we are excited and looking forward to this thrilling day and we are sure the children will 

have an amazing day Rocking with their tables!  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Eade 


